
 

WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
 

OKANAGAN FALLS 
 
 

Important notice: Water service in your area MAY be shut off on the date below 
 

 

Date:  MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2024 
 

Time:  8:00 am to 5:00 pm 
 

LOCATION: 14th Avenue east of Maple St., Brockie Pl., and Mimac Crt. 
 

 
In preparation for the potential water service shutdown, please ensure that you have an 
adequate supply of water on hand for domestic use.  
 
Once service is restored, you may notice adverse water quality (high colour, suspended solids 
and turbidity). In addition, residents are advised to refrain from laundering for a period of at 
least one day. 
 
The RDOS apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Utilities at 250-490-4135.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
 
 

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
Utilities Department 

November 7, 2024 
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